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Please retain the current requirement for all legitament voters to provide proof of identity before
casting their vote.

The last time we had to vote it was easy to provide the evidence required to prove my identity. It
was reassuring to know that my vote was actually made by me and not fraudulently misused. I was
very happy to comply and thought it was a very good requirement, as would any reasonable person.

I did not have any negative feedback from family and friends about this current requirement and
consider it is widely accepted by the community, and is needed to ensure the integrity of the
electoral system by minimising the possibility of voter fraud.

In fact we find it strange to understand the reasoning behind this Amendment, and why has been
put forward at all and also that the media have failed to report it.

with kind regards, from Alan & Susan Johnson <")))>< 
 Sunnybank Hills Qld 4109
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